
 

Statement of the Slovak Republic 
150th Executive Board of WHO 

Item: 7.1 Statement by the representative of the WHO staff associations 
 

Dear Madam Chair,  

I would like to follow your instruction on short and addressed comments.  

And to address only one point from the statement. Slovakia would like to highlight importance 
and need for Mental health and psychosocial support for WHO staff. We all need healthy, 
supportive, motivated and happy colleagues working at WHO to facilitate and translate work 
of EB and member states. Therefore, available support in field of MHPSS is essential to prevent 
distress, trauma and burnout.  

Thank you. 

 


